
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:    3rd Street Bridge Engineering Agreement and Goodhue County 

Agreement 
 
MEETING DATE: October 20, 2020 
 
BACKGROUND; 
 
In order to proceed with the 3rd Street Bridge Project, the City Council will have to 
approve 2 contracts.  The first is a contract with Goodhue County establishing the fees 
and responsibilities.  I have highlighted in the agreement terms the city council should 
review and discuss.  The other contract is with SRF Consulting Engineers which the city 
is liable for the first $10,000 in engineering fees.  Greg Isakson will be in attendance to 
discuss these agreements.   
 
Change orders will be a concern for the council.  These are not covered in the 
agreement with Goodhue County and SRF.  The State of MN has stated that there is 
money available for change orders but ultimately it is a city cost if funding isn’t available.  
The feds have said there is $97,000 available with a 20% match from the state that can 
cover change orders.   
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please approve the 3rd Street Bridge Agreements with Goodhue County and SRF 
Consulting Engineers.   


































